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December 31, 2020 

 

REF: VPAT Package for Texas DIR 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 
Please accept this as a Letter of Intent to complete the VPAT package for Texas DIR bid package. Hanwha Techwin 

America is currently preparing the detailed information as required by Section 508 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973. 

Hanwha Techwin America will complete the VPAT package on or before February 1, 2021.  

 

Hanwha Techwin America looks forward to providing you the best products and services in the security marketplace and 

if there is anything that I can do for you don’t hesitate reach out to me.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Laura Ascolese 

Inside Sales Manager 

North America Sales 

Hanwha Techwin America 

500 Frank W. Burr Blvd., Suite 43 

Teaneck, NJ 07666 

Office: 201-325-6954 

l.ascolese@hanwha.com 

www.hanwhasecurity.com  
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